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5th March, 2019        

 

NHI CONTRIBUTIONS FOR MARCH 2019 ARE DUE 

 

National Health Insurance wishes to remind the public that contributions for the 

month of March are now due.  

Contributions should be paid within the first 14 days of the end of each month. 

After 14 days, a 10% surcharge will be applied to the total contributions due for the month.   

For more information, contact National Health Insurance via telephone 852-7860 

or email info@vinhi.vg.   
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Contact April T. Glasgow 
Telephone (284) 852-7875 

Cell (284) 442-4507 
Email aglasgow@vinhi.vg 

Website www.vinhi.vg 
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